
  

 

   

 

To help improve air quality, an Ultra-Low Emission Zone (ULEZ) will be 
in place in Central London from 8th April 2019, in the same area as the 
Congestion Charge.  Most vehicles, including cars and vans, will need 
to meet new, tighter exhaust emission standards (ULEZ Standards), or 
be liable for a daily charge to drive within the ULEZ area. 
 
As a result, the APC Network are now introducing a London 
ULEZ/Congestion Surcharge, for all UK next day deliveries and this will 
affect postcodes which can be found at this link: 
 
https://tfl.gov.uk/corporate/transparency/freedom-of-information/foi-request-
detail?referenceId=FOI-2241-1819   

 
Therefore from the 8th April 2019, deliveries into these postcodes will 
attract a £1.00 surcharge. 
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